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Please oppose HB3166. Oregon voters rejected Ranked Choice Voting in November. 

Oregon has a primary system that allows people in each party to elect the candidate 

that they want to represent them and their party. And yet the Oregon Congress thinks 

they know better than the people and want to override them by proposing HB3166.  

 

Ranked choice voting is a complete disaster. The states that have tried Ranked 

Choice Voting are trying to get rid of it, and yet Oregon reps are trying to push this 

insanity on our citizens. No. WE DO NOT WANT RANKED CHOICE VOTING.  

 

WE WANT TO KEEP OUR PARTY PRIMARIES. Please stop trying in ruin Oregon's 

elections. Enough already! 

 

If you want to change anything, remove mail-in voting, require ID, and limit voting 

time to one or two days. Otherwise, leave our elections alone. Reject HB 3166. 


